
South Brunswick High School  
750 Ridge Road, Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852  
Peter Varela, Principal  

 

Dear Families with Last Names (I–Pb), 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! It is my sincere pleasure to serve as your child’s Assistant 

Principal, and I look forward to a year filled with growth, learning, and success for every student. 

As we begin this new chapter, I want to reaffirm my commitment to fostering a safe, inclusive, and 

engaging school environment. I take great pride in my passion, work ethic, and dedication to 

supporting all students—not just academically, but personally. I believe that every student should 

feel a sense of belonging and know they are seen, valued, and supported. 

One of the most meaningful aspects of my role is building relationships with our students. I make it 

a point to learn their names and something unique about each of them, and I truly cherish those 

connections. To our students: I encourage you to build strong relationships—not just with your 

peers, but also with your teachers, counselors, staff, your Dean and with me, your Assistant 

Principal.  We all care deeply about you and your journey here. 

Throughout the year, you’ll often hear me say:  “Don’t be good… Be great.”  It’s more than a 

saying—it's a mindset that I hope every student adopts. Greatness is about going above what is 

merely expected… in everything you do, supporting others, and working to grow and learn every 

day. 

I wish each of you a terrific school year ahead. Let’s make it one to remember—together. 

Sincerely, 

 

Emanuel J. Caravano 

South Brunswick High School 
Assistant Principal 


